
From: Cara Gillespie <home@caragillespie.com> 

Subject: Gatehouse of Fleet: Invitation to tender for community hydro 
pre-feasibility  
Date: 20 February 2013 14:57:31 GMT 

To: info@interhydrotechnology.com 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

On behalf of Gatehouse Development Initiative, I'd like to invite you to tender to undertake a 

pre-feasibility study on two sites with hydro potential within the Fleet Valley, Dumfries and 

Galloway. The tender brief is attached.  

 

Please note that we are working to very tight timescales due to grant funding restrictions. The 

deadline for receipt of tenders is next Thursday, 28th February and the work will require to be 

completed and invoiced for by 31st March.  

 

We understand if its not possible for you to meet these timescales but would be grateful if you 

could advise either way, so that we can anticipate the likely response.  

 

Please don't hesitate to contact me if you'd like further background information. An email is 

preferred in the first instance, as this is a voluntary project and it is sometimes difficult for me 

to respond while at work. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Cara Gillespie 

 

On behalf of the Gatehouse Community Hydro working group, Gatehouse Development 

Initiative 

 

Cairnsview, 
Laurieston Road, 
Gatehouse of Fleet 
Castle Douglas 
Dumfries and Galloway 
DG7 2BE 
 
home@caragillespie.com 
01557 815340 
07979 606052  
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